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In honor of completing another decade, President 
Holly put together a slide show for the past 10 
years of Rotary that we were able to watch while 
we had our lunch. She took us on a trip down 
memory lane, saying goodbye to a decade.  Ten 
new dictionary words were added in the past 
decade including Emoji and Hangry.  A popular 
video game was Candy Crush.  Who could forget 
the 5 Star Wars films, Frozen and Harry Potter.  
We could go on and on! 
 

DECADE OF ROTARY PRESIDENTS 
Ed Dundas 
Frank All 

Dana Marsh 
John Zornow 
Bob Bendix 

Dave Hannan 
Michaele Gantz 
Karen Quartaro 
Kevin Mooney 

Linda Werts 
Holly Kreuser 

 
Last Thursday was also National Cream Puff day - 
we enjoyed the samples on our tables.   
For another year of great service, Holly presented 

gift cards to the 
wait-staff at the 
American Legion. 

President’s Announcements President  -  Holly Kreuser 
President-Elect  -  Donna Johnson 
President Nominee  -  Melissa Correia 
Secretary  -  Marc Kreuser 
Treasurer  -  Bruce Chambers 
Sgt At Arms  -  Karen Quartaro 
Foundation Chair  -  Fred Hicks 
Immediate P President  -  Linda Werts 
Asst District Governor  -  Kevin Mooney 
District Governor  -  David Hannan 

Upcoming Programs and Events 

Jan 9  -  Police Officer Aaron Dean 

Jan 14  -  Membership Committee Meeting 

Jan 16  -  Grace Norcott-Staying Healthy in 2020 

Jan 21  -  Board Meeting 

Jan 23  -  Anne Morell-Night to Shine 

Jan 30  -  Evening Social Event 

Upcoming Club Meeting Responsibilities 

Date Greeter Cashier Invocation 

Jan 9 Alicia Vazquez Marc Kreuser Clay Depew 

Jan 16 Jim Weiler Marty Wemet Grace Norcott 

Jan 23 Kurt Werts Linda Werts Jean Williams 

Jan 30 Evening Social  Event 

Feb 6 Art Williams Jean Williams Bob Bendix 

Feb 13 Marsha Williams John Zornow Mary Jo Fenyn 

Feb 20 Tracy Zornow Pat Albrecht TBA 



Thank You to Our Sponsors! 

WELLNESS REPORT 
Hannelora announced that it is truly a Happy New Year at their house.  Helmuth is having less pain.  He can 
stand and walk with a cane. 

CLUB ANNOUNCEMENTS 
District Governor Dave Hannan presented Mike Vanderlyke with a Paul Harris 
Fellow recognition. 
Kurt Werts reminded us of the 21st annual Spelling Bee to be held on February 
8th at 10:00 AM at the Wayne Central Performing Arts Center.  He would like to 
have 2 teams of 3 spellers each. 
Holly read a letter from Charlie Hallagan thanking us for the Poinsettia He 
received from the club.  Charlie is celebrating 64 years in Rotary. 
Fred Hicks is celebrating 48 years as a member - he guessed 45 and was not happy 
to hear he was SHORT! 
Reminder - January 30th is the 5th Thursday of this month and we will meet at 
Doug Kent’s Bowling alley for dinner at 5:30 in the First Glass Pub. 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 
FUNDRAISING - Jan Hence is looking for Wine and Wine Racks for the Pancake Breakfast auction. 
MEMBERSHIP - Donna Johnson is pleased with our 5 new members.  The committee has 15 prospects and 
expects to reach its goal. 
YOUTH SERVICES - Holly received a letter from our exchange student in Slovakia.  Carson is doing much 
better living with his 3rd host family.  He traveled to the Capital where he enjoyed the Russian architecture.  
He is attending a Lutheran 5 year High School. 

HAPPY MOMENTS 
Karen Quartaro was happy to announce that she has taught her last fitness class. We can all agree she is 
very FIT after walking many miles over many years or training! 
Holly announced that the Rochester Deaf Club sent a card of appreciation for the money we sent to aid in 
their Zambia project. 
 

BELIEVE IT OR DON’T 
In the last 10 years more people died TAKING SELFIES!  Let that be a lesson! 


